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Dear Editor: 
 
I would like to give you an update on Holly Stoker, class of 2015. In May Holly graduated 
Summa Cum Laude from Ithaca College with a degree in Integrated Marketing Communications. 
Holly is now pursing her MBA in Entertainment and Media Management. This is the first year 
this program has been offered and Holly was nominated as one of the first students to enroll 
based on her outstanding undergraduate history. Living upstate has been a wonderful 
experience, she has a great boyfriend and is very much looking forward to her graduate studies 
that will take her to London, Los Angeles, Texas and New York over the next 10 months. She is 
still best friends with her group from IHA, Julia Stevenson, Caile Criscione, Sarah Mecca, Kitty 
Sweeney and Maria Mouridy and they get together often. The friendship they forged at IHA has 
grown into this great group of friends and ladies who will change the world. I guess being a 
legacy has its privileges (Yvette Rosenkrantz-Stoker –’82) 
 
All the best, 
Yvette 


